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Our Commitment to Clients and  

Response to COVID-19 
 

Dear Clients, Colleagues & Friends, 

 

Buchalter is carefully monitoring the rapidly changing developments of the coronavirus (COVID-

19). The COVID-19 pandemic will continue to present challenges and change our daily way of 

life in unprecedented ways. 

 

We will continue to take the necessary steps to safeguard the health of our families and 

colleagues in accordance with CDC guidelines and directives from federal, state, and local 

authorities. Many of our attorneys and business professionals work remotely on a regular basis, 

and we are committed to providing our clients with high quality and uninterrupted legal 

services. We do not anticipate that you will experience any difference in our responsiveness or 

support. 

 

Our attorneys are ready to advise clients on how to best approach issues raised by this public 

health crisis. In response to these challenging times, Buchalter has created a Buchalter COVID-

19 Legal Resource Group. Our teams will continue to keep you updated with critical information 

that may affect your matters. 

 

We will provide regular communications to our clients and friends addressing the many issues 

and risks as they occur because of COVID-19. Buchalter understands that many of the health 

alerts and orders issued by various organizations and governmental agencies at times have 

been hastily written and have caused a lot of confusion. It is our goal to help you navigate not 
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only through these orders and their impact upon you, but also to provide you with the most 

up-to-date information available to address any concern you may have in a clear and concise 

manner. If you have any questions or concerns arising from this situation, please contact your 

Buchalter attorney. 

 

We hope that you remain safe and healthy, and want to thank you for your continued trust in 

us as we all work together through this uncertain and extraordinary period. 

 

 

Adam J. Bass, President and Chief Executive Officer of Buchalter 
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